
                                                                                                                                                                  

 
All Sponsors, Management Agents,  

Local Housing Authorities                                                          Notice:  OPRHS 24-009

 
Distribution Date: April 9, 2024 

 
Subject: Resident Service Coordinator (RSC) / Salary Rate Request 

 

 

DOH is requesting that all Sponsors, Management Agents and/or Local Housing Authorities 

employing Resident Service Coordinators in their respective RSC programs, provide DOH with 

the amount of the hourly rate salary paid to their respective RSC.  We request that this 

information be provided to DOH by the end of this calendar month, April 30, 2024, and be 

submitted to “Paula” Ploynapas Thantaha-Christensen at Ploynapas.Thantaha@ct.gov.   

 

If you or your staff have any question or need further assistance, please contact “Paula” 

Ploynapas Thantaha-Christensen at Ploynapas.Thantaha@ct.gov.  Thank you in advance for your 

attention and assistance in providing the requested information. 
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